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Brandeis School of Law has specially arranged programs with several
universities abroad. The Law School has developed relationships with
certain foreign law schools, which allow students to attend the foreign
school while continuing to pay tuition only to the University of Louisville.
Students are responsible for their own travel, living, and other related
costs. Students who wish to participate in an exchange must contact the
chair of the International Opportunities Committee well in advance of any
application deadlines in order to be nominated for the program. Students
must also work with a Brandeis School of Law faculty advisor to develop
a plan of study for the exchange.

More information about the School of Law’s exchange program's are
available on the intranet:

https://louisville.edu/law/experiences/international-opportunities
(https://louisville.edu/law/experiences/international-opportunities/).
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